WORK SESSION
APRIL 14, 2025
6:00 P.M.

The Town of Pine Mountain held a work session on Monday, April 14, 2025, at 6:00 P.M. in the Town
Hall.

Discussion on Budget vs. Spending on Christmas

Mr. Thomas Scott requested information under the Sunshine Act on March 11, 2025. His request
was for any bills or invoices related to Christmas items purchased or rented. Mr. Scott stated that
we are overbudget on Christmas Decoration by 302%. We only budgeted $10,000.00; however, we
spent $33,529.85. Mayor Pendergrass explained that we received an additional $10,000.00 from
Callaway Gardens. He stated that we would pay close attention to spending this year on Christmas.
Mr. Scott asked where did the additional $1 3,529.85 come from. Mrs. Sivell explained that it comes
from the General Fund under Street Department.

The work session ended at approximately 6:24 P.M.
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